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My family has lived on the same ranch in Southern Douglas County since 1940.  We 

have worked hard to be responsible stewards of the land.  

We use the water on our properties wisely and carefully for agriculture and personal 

use.  We pay for everything ourselves.   I do not believe SB1154 

benefits the citizens of Oregon. Especially those of us in the rural areas. It does 

extend the control of the government bureaucracy and feeds their insatiable 

need for more tax dollars.   I oppose SB 1154.  


